MINUTES

SOUTHWEST DISTRICT MEETING March 31, 2012

ATTENDEES

Art Harvey

Chairman

Marilyn Harvey

Temp-Secretary

Loye Hardee

Treasurer

Bud & Sharon Hertzner

Alamo Squares District Rep

Jody & Neal Kilmer

Blue Bells District Rep Sierra Twirlers Caller/Rep

Joey Solis Kay & Ron Henderson

Silver Squares District Rep

Ted Clements

Caller

Bob Huey

Alamo Squares President

Meeting started at 1:16 with the reading of the October meeting and were approved with no changes.

Loye gave the Treasurers report. At this time the checking account has a balance of \$1191.22 and the 11 month CD will mature on April 11 with a closing balance of \$5517.70. The CD will be closed and the money placed in the Checking account. After the funds from this dance have been deposited and all outstanding checks have been cashed, one last check closing the account will be turned over to the new District Board at the State Festival in Farmington on May 19th. The Treasurers report was then accepted.

Ron Henderson then made the comment that it was no longer necessary to maintain the CD due to the small earnings. It was agreed that it would be left to the new board to decide,

Old Business:

Since there was no meeting in January, the incoming board was elected by email. For reaffirmation of those officers they were again presented and approved by those in attendance. Those officers are:

State President Elect Chairman SWdistrict Sharon Hertzner Sharon Hertzner

Vice Chair

Natasha (Tasha) Selph

Treasurer

George Descamps

New Business:

The next District Meeting and dance will be hosted by the Circle 8's in Las Cruces on Saturday June 30, 2012

The meeting was adjourned by the Chairman at 1:35 PM

Respectfully submitted by Marilyn Harvey, Temp-Secretary